xx Network Community,

As we continue enhancing and expanding the capabilities of the xx Network, we want to share
some exciting developments regarding our strategic planning and the allocation of resources for
2024. Our commitment to transparency and collaboration with our community remains a top
priority, and we believe it's important to keep you informed about the steps we're taking to propel
the xx Network to new heights.

Strategic Allocation of Resources

In alignment with our goals for 2024, an allocation of xx coins from the foundation's custody
wallets is being strategically deployed. This move, involving approximately 20 million xx coins, is
a calculated step to meeting important strategic goals and contributing positively to our
ecosystem's liquidity and overall health.

This decision was made with the future in mind, acknowledging the necessity and inevitability of
such an action to support our expansive vision. It is designed to strengthen the network and
ensure its robust growth, stability, and resilience.

Enhancing Liquidity Across Chains

A portion of these coins will be dedicated to enhancing liquidity on various leading chains,
including Ethereum (ETH), Binance Smart Chain (BSC), Arbitrum (ARB), and Solana (SOL),
while being securely locked on the xx native chain. This initiative is part of our broader strategy
to integrate with and contribute to the larger blockchain ecosystem, fostering interoperability,
and providing greater accessibility and utility for xx coin holders.

Commitment to Our 2024 Vision

These steps are integral components of our comprehensive plan for 2024, crafted to elevate the
xx Network to its next level of success. We are executing a meticulously planned strategy that
balances immediate operational needs including community development and marketing with
long-term investments in development projects. Our actions are aligned with the foundation's

objectives to support growth, innovation, and the continuous improvement of the network.

The journey ahead is promising, and we look forward to accomplishing our shared goals,
enhancing the value of the xx Network for all.

Onwards,

The xx Foundation



